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Dear Parents, 

 

On Monday 24th October 2022, the rescheduled Infants Athletics Carnival will be held for 

students in Kindergarten, Year 1 and Year 2. This year, as a special event due to 

circumstances of the last few years and conditions of our school grounds, students will be 

given an exciting opportunity to visit the Campbelltown Athletics Centre in Leumeah to 

compete in a range of sporting activities. This event has been fully funded by the school 

and as such all students are expected to participate. 

 

The carnival will begin at 10am and conclude by 1:30pm. All students will be transported to 

and from the carnival by bus. Children are required to wear full school uniform with their 

coloured house shirt and running shoes. 

 

All students should bring their normal school bag that contains: 

 

- Fruit Break    - Lunch and recess   - Water bottle  - School hat and jacket  

 

There will be no canteen available at the event and no money is to be brought.  

 

Family and friends are invited to attend this event to watch and cheer on students. If you 

wish to sign your child out at the conclusion of the event you must visit the recording desk 

to do so. 

 

If you have any questions about the carnival, please do not hesitate to contact the front 

office or your class teacher. 

 

Regards, K-2 Teachers 

 


